M Gma i| Robert Byrd <robert@prolifesf.com>

FW: UCSF PRA 107-020

21 at 2:34 PM

Sent: Friday, June 25, 2021 2:10 PM
To: Craig Alexander <craig@craigalexanderlaw.com>
Subject: RE: UCSF PRA 107-020

Hi, Mr. Alexander.

Attached hereto is the next in a rolling production of documents regarding the researcher collections that we had
discussed. These documents are a reproduction of the original record with redactions. Redactions have been applied to
Medical Record Number information pursuant to California Government Code section 6254(c). Redactions have been
applied to the names of researchers and staff, as well as specific date and time of the collection pursuant to California
Government Code sections 6254(k) and 6255. The names of researchers and staff and the specific time of the specimen
collection do not shed any light on the work of the University, whereas the potential harm to UCSF employees could be
quite great.

The estimated date of production for the next set of logs is on or before Friday 7/9/21.

[Quoted text hidden]
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